
SGA meeting 5/2/2022 
 
In attendance (students):  Haley Alvarado – CPS, Elise DeGruise – SLP, Kaitlyn Fagan – PA, Paul Gendron 
– CPS, Samantha Messina – OT, and Pooja Shah – PT.  
Dr. Erin Dugan – Interim Dean, Joe Lassalle – Assistant Dean, and Yudi Cazanas – Director Student Affairs 
 
The minutes from the 11/21 meeting were approved. 
 
Mr. Lassalle went over what was purchased with the technology fee.   

• 82K of the budget was used to update the testing center 

• CLS was able to get a new glass board for their classroom 

The student are interested in having the Soiree again.  Yudi will call “The Chicory” to find out what their 
availability is for the Fall 2022 or Spring 2023.   

The Job Fair was discussed and students said having a Zoom option would be very helpful for those 
students who are not able to attend.  The idea was very well liked by everyone and we plan to do this.  
The job fair will hopefully take place in the Spring 2023 instead of the Fall semester as in the past due to 
students graduating in the Spring time.   

Samantha discussed how the School of Public Health held a town hall meeting for their student and the 
SGA said they would like to have this as well.  We will look into having this for the Allied Health students 
in the future. 

A few departments participated in the “Zoo to Do” and we would like to add all department for the 
future. 


